DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

WHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition from The Reverend Grahame Yager Rector of the
Parish of BYRON and the Churchwardens of All Souls Church at Bangalow
praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority grant a Faculty for
the below-mentioned addition to All Souls Church at BANGALOW.

The removal of the top step in the sanctuary surrounding the altar as it
constitutes a health and safety hazard and to facilitate access to the altar.

WHEREAS this addition appears to be ﬁttlng and appropriate to be undertaken in
All Souls at Bangalow.

NOW THEREFORE, WE. MURRAY ALEXANDER by Divine Providence

BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant thlS our Faculty and give consent to the
abovementioned proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this
TENTH day of OCTOBER in the year of
our Lord TWO THOUSAND AND
TWENTY TWO.

Registered at the Grafton
Diocesan Offices on the
day and yedr mentioned
above, by me

Christopher Nelson
Diocesan Registrar.
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